
   
Autumn Term 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
Welcome back to the new school year. We hope summer was great and that you’re all feeling 
refreshed.  We are all really looking forward to the term ahead and getting to know your children. 
We have planned lots of exciting activities. 
 
Please help your child make the best start to the new term by ensuring they have all the things they 
need each day, including correct uniform and a water bottle, all of which should be clearly named. 
Children should not bring in toys, pencil cases and other unnecessary items from home please. 
 
We value a close relationship with parents and carers, so if you have anything to share with us, 
including worries or concerns, please do get in touch. We are available in the mornings and 
afternoons on the playground, via dojo messaging or email (please email the school office: 
office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Miss Wakefield & Doves Team 
 
 

Benwick Primary School  Class Letter & Curriculum Information  

Autumn Term 2025 Curriculum Overview 

PE Days: 
Tuesday 
Thursday 

Homework: 
Reading 
Spelling 
X Tables: x2 and x10 

Things to remember: 
Healthy snack at breaktimes  
Long hair tied up 

No thank you: 
Jewellery & nail varnish 

Key Texts 
Beegu 
Where the Wild Things Are 
The Storm Whale 
The Owl and the Pussycat 
The Boy Who Cried Wolf 

Writing genres/themes 
Poetry 
Setting Descriptions 
Instructional Writing 
Stories with Familiar Settings 
 

Phonics/Spelling 
Yr1 – RWI Set 2 sounds 
spellings (ay, ee, igh, ow, oo, 
ar, or, air, ir, ou, oy 
Yr2 – ge, dge, ey, a after w 
and qu, suffixes -ment, - 
ness, -ful, -less and – ly, tion 

Maths 
Place Value (within 20) 
Addition and Subtraction 
(within 20) 
Place Value (within 100) 
Shape 
 

Science 
Revisit Animals Including 
Humans 
Seasonal Changes & 
Weather 
 

Geography 
UK capital cities, Continents, 
oceans. 
Study of a small local area 
and non-European location 
 

RE 
How and why do people 
celebrate Birthdays?  
Why is it important to 
recognise the birth of a 
baby? Nativity 

History 
Changes Within Living 
Memory – Toys 

PE & Games 
Ball Skills 
Fundamentals 
Sending and Receiving 
Dance 

Music 
Singing 
Nativity Songs 

Art  
Drawing – Seasonal Change 
& Weather 

DT 
Mechanisms – making 
pictures move (Christmas 
cards) 

ICT 
Online Safety and Exploring 
Purple Mash 
Technology Outside School 
Coding 

Enrichment Plans 
PSHE Life Bus  
KS1 Nativity/KS2 Carols 
Black History Month 
Anti-Bullying Week 

Health & Fitness Day 
Film Night 
Children In Need 
Road Safety Week 
Panto 

Clubs available: 
Lunchtime craft 
Daily lunchtime sports 
Premier Sports Tues& Thurs 
after school 
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